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To: adam.lid@lacity.org, Hugo Ortiz <hugo.ortiz@lacity.org>

To: Transportation Committee
Re: Item 17-0728

Thank you Hugo and CD1 for submitting a motion to develop an updated Traffic Plan that will improve the safety on our
streets. In recent years traffic has overwhelmed our neighborhood and since many of our streets are extremely narrow
and have no sidewalks they have become very dangerous.

I have lived on Academy Road for over 20 years and only until recently has traffic been bumper to bumper, sometimes for
up to two hours before game time. This makes it extremely difficult to leave my home or to return home during this time.
Begrudgingly my family and I navigate these streets however inconvenienced we are, but I can't help but think what would
happen if there was an actual medical emergency or a fire in the surrounding park. It's quite concerning as we've already
had several fires this year alone.

If some of these streets were to receive hard closures that would definitely help with some of our safety concerns.

Thanks again for all of your support and efforts!
Sincerely,
Yvette Grageda
Academy Road


